
Oregon business need liability protection from COVID 19 lawsuits.  Business goods and services are vital 
to Oregon’s economy but with so little know about COVID 19, Oregon businesses are taking a huge risk 
by opening up and once again providing the goods and services Oregonians need and want.  Oregon 
businesses can not afford addition expensive liability insurance even if it was offered. They also can’t 
afford to defend themselves from a lawsuit for a virus that has no possible way of knowing how or when 
someone contracted it, if an employee unwittingly brings it in or a customer does or even if it originated 
at the place of business.  Protect Oregon’s struggling businesses.  Help them provide the goods and 
services we all need and enjoy. 
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